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Construction of Yellowbird Street in Marco Island began July 27, 2020 with an anticipated 
end date at that time of July 5, 2021.  However, the project is ahead of schedule at this time 
and is now expected to be completed by May 1, 2021 barring any weather delays or 
unexpected construction challenges.  The updated Yellowbird Street Improvement Schedule 
is available on the City website at https://www.cityofmarcoisland.com/publicworks.   
 
As a reminder, during construction Yellowbird Street is closed to vehicle traffic, bikes, and 
pedestrians.  It is not safe to walk on the street.  Drainage and concrete installation are 
currently underway making the area hazardous for walkers, bikers and vehicles.  Sixth 
Avenue is also closed to through traffic.  Please heed all “Road Closed” signage.  
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